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Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
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December 15, 1953 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of November 23, 1953. We would like 

to verify your reception on that morning between 5:00 a.m. - 5:10 a.m.. 

Cordially, 

George Paul 
Chief Engineer 

One of Ohio's Outstanding Independent Stations 


